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QUOTED. Sen. Patty Murray.
by

Sen. Patty Murray said she doesn’t want more uncertainty about user fees 
during the COVID-19 pandemic and will move to get all the user fees 
renewed before they expire in September. See what Sen. Murray told 
Medtech Insight about it here.

“The last thing we need during this pandemic is more uncertainty, so I plan to move quickly to 
reauthorize all of the user fee programs that expire this year." – Sen. Patty Murray, D-WA, Chair, 
Senate Health, Energy, Labor and Pensions (HELP) Committee

Find out more: Top Senator ‘Disappointed’ With Missing MDUFA Package
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